
Bonnyville & District Historical Society & Museum 
Société Historique & Musée de Bonnyville et Regions 
Box 6995, 4401-54th Avenue 
Bonnyville, AB  T9H 2H4 
780-826-4925
bonnyvillemuseum@gmail.com

June 9, 2025 

Reeve Kalinski and Councilors 
M.D. of Bonnyville
4905 – 50 Avenue
Bag 1010
Bonnyville, AB  T9N 2J7

Dear Reeve Kalinski and Councilors; 

As we prepare for our annual Canada Day Celebration, I would like to invite you all 
to participate in the annual Canada Day Pancake Breakfast at the Bonnyville 
Sobeys.    

Once again, Fred Jelschen of Bonnyville Sobeys has generously agreed to donate 
not only the Sobey’s facility for the event, but also all of the supplies needed to 
make the event a memorable one for everyone involved. 

We ask that you arrive at 7:30am, Friday, July 1, ready to flip the flap-jacks and sizzle 
the sausages for an 8:00am start.  Your participation will greatly add to the success 
of the breakfast.  In 2024, over 500 breakfasts were served, and the event remains 
our biggest fundraiser of the year. 

We would appreciate a confirmation of your participation, by email or phone 

Sincerely, 

Morris Mickalyk 
Board President, Bonnyville & District Historical Society 
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June 9, 2025 
 
Reeve Kalinski 
M.D. of Bonnyville 
4905 – 50 Avenue 
Bag 1010 
Bonnyville, AB  T9N 2J7 
 
Dear Reeve Kalinski; 
 
As we prepare for our annual Canada Day Celebration, I would like to invite you to 
participate in the annual Flag Raising and Opening Ceremony at the Bonnyville 
Museum with welcoming comments. The Mayor, MLA, and MP will also be invited to 
participate.    
 
The Canada Day Opening Ceremony begins at 1:00pm on July 1. Your participation 
will follow a march and flag-raising by the RCMP and Royal Canadian Sea Cadets, 
the singing of ‘O Canada, and a short message from the President of the Bonnyville 
& District Historical Society.  
 
Please confirm your attendance by email to bonnyvillemuseum@gmail.com. We 
look forward to seeing you on July 1st. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Morris Mickalyk 
President of the Board, Bonnyville & District Historical Society 
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